
 

Following a recent Demographic Study performed by McKibben Demograph-
ics, Dr. Jerome McKibben presented his findings which projects the District to 
lose 1,000 in the next 10 years. 
 

Dr. Green updated the Board on the status of the 1003(g) grant.   
 

Dr. Green unveiled the five options for redesigning the District.    
 

JUNE 15
th
 REGULAR MEETING 

Held at New Haven High School, the five Options for Redesign were ex-
plained in detail, including presentations made by Assistant Superintendent 
of Administrative Services Kirby Stahly; Executive Director of Special Services 
Connie DeLong; Manager of Transportation Roger Miller; principals Chris His-
song, Bill Diehl, Brad Bakle, Mark Daniel, Ron Kammeyer and Greg Mohler; 
and Assistant Principal Jody Smith.    

  RECOGNITIONS 

 

June 1 and 15, 2010 

           EAST ALLEN COUNTY SCHOOLS 

BOARD H
APPENING

S 

JUNE 1
st
 WORK SESSION 

PERSONNEL PERSONNEL PERSONNEL PERSONNEL     
~ Welcome New Hires ~~ Welcome New Hires ~~ Welcome New Hires ~~ Welcome New Hires ~    

• Ben Cunningham, District 
psychologist, eff. 6/3/10 

• Andrea Lothamer, teacher, 
HIEL, eff. 6/3/10 

• Mindy Scheumann, teacher, 
MEEL, 6/9/10 

• Jeff Wedding, teacher, LEHS, 
5/19/10  

 

~ Resignations~~ Resignations~~ Resignations~~ Resignations~    
• Chad Crago, teacher, NHEL/
WOEL, eff. 6/7/10 

• Tina Erne, food service, 
NHEL, eff. 05/11/10  

• Tamika Hood, para, SOEL, eff.  
end of SY 

• Donald Lambert, Trans. Dept., 

  eff.  end of SY  

 

~Administrative Changes ~~Administrative Changes ~~Administrative Changes ~~Administrative Changes ~    

• Mark Daniel, current Principal 
at LEHS, to Asst. to the Super-
intendent, including MOEL 
duties 

 

~ Retirements ~~ Retirements ~~ Retirements ~~ Retirements ~    

• Donna Fordham, para, SOEL, 
eff. 8/1/10 

• Debra Wilson, Administrative 
Assistant, eff. 7/30/10 

The 2010 Annual EACS Art Contest 
winners were each presented with 
a $50 award check and a certificate 
at the June 15th Board meeting.  
The five elementary winners were:  

-Sawyer Miller - Grade 6 - Harlan Elementary 
School (Art teacher Matt Stebing);  
-Landrie Jones - Grade 5 - Hoagland Elementary 
School (Art teacher Kristin Kramer);  
-Erica Grush - Grade 6 - Leo Elementary School 
(Art teacher Krystal Booth);  
-Jenna Roth - Grade 6 - Leo Elementary School 
(Art teacher Krystal Booth);  
-Autym Keller - Grade 4 - Woodburn Elementary 
School (Art teacher Jill Maroney)   

Congratulations everyone! 

       Congratulations  
 
To our 2010 graduates. 
You make us proud!  We 
wish you great success 
in the future. 


